
                                         Newtown High School 
                                       John Ficalora, Principal 

 
English Language Learner (ELL)  
       Workshop for Parents 

 
      Thursday, October 18, 2018 

 
 
 

Newtown High School’s Department of English as a New Language invites all parents 
of students who are new arrivals to New York City Schools to an orientation: 

Thursday, October 18th @ 5:00 PM in the School library. 
 
The following topics will be discussed: 
 

 School programs 
 NYSED Assessment - NYSESLAT & NYSITELL 
 Helping your child to succeed in school 
 Pupilpath  (computer training) 
 

Parents are encouraged to bring any questions or concerns they might have.  
Information will be given in English, Spanish and Chinese. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Parents of students new to the country MUST 
attend orientation sessions 

 
Location: Newtown High School Library, Room 131  
 
Time: 5:00 p.m. 
 
Workshops:     

1. Parental Choice for English language Learners 
2. How to follow your child’s progress on the Internet 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
For more information or to confirm your attendance, please contact:  
-Ms. Nieves, Room 255; phone # 718-595-8550 
-Ms. Altomarino, Room 219; phone # 718-595-8445  
-Ms. Zapata, Room 137F; phone # 718-595-8483 
 

Refreshments will be served! 


